Thank you for your participation!

Please comment by either mailing this card to
the address provided or by submitting comments
via email to:

AlcanLPOE@gsa.gov

Please reference “Alcan LPOE Draft EIS” in the
subject line of the email as applicable. Comments
MUST be postmarked on or before April 11, 2024
to be considered.

General Services Administration
Attention: Aaron Evanson
Capital Project Manager

1301 A Street

Tacoma, Washington 98402

Place Tape Here

GSA Alcan LPOE Draft EIS
Public Meeting Comment Form

Public participation is an essential component of
the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA)
process. The U.S. General Services Administration
(GSA) welcomes comments on the Draft
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the
proposed expansion and modernization of the
Alcan Land Port of Entry (LPOE) near Alcan, Alaska.

Please fill out the following form to ensure that the
analysis, and ultimately the decision, considers the
affected communities’ opinions.

To be added to the mailing list for project
information, please provide your address or email.

Name:

Affiliation (Optional):
Mailing Address:
City:
Email:

State: Zip Code:

[ Check this box to receive project updates to the
above email address.

d Check this box to have your personal
identifying information excluded from the
public record.


mailto:AlcanLPOE@gsa.gov

Please provide any comments on the Draft EIS and/or characteristics of the proposed project that you may
have. Attach additional sheets as needed.
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